[image: image1.jpg]EXDressive Arts





[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.wmf][image: image4.emf]








	

                                                                       
                                 




       Darcy    Lacey     Lyle     Blake      Charlotte          Emily     Callie-Rose    Keigan     Liam        





			 Oyinkansola      Alexander          Ella         Remi        Kyle         Kiahn         Daisy       John   


 





Connor   Arron     Robbie     Ben    Jace   Zoey   Samuel    Jacob


Ciara











Primary 3A Newsletter January 2023





P2b Newsletter





Social Subjects 


Our topic this term is our novel study Matilda. We will be linking our literacy, expressive arts and health and well-being activities to this. We will also be looking at housing in our community as a mini topic. 





Literacy:  We will continue to use our Active Literacy strategies to help us Say, make/break, blend, read and write a range of words with our new sounds. 


This term P3a will be focussing on Recount writing. The children will be learning to use the past tense to write events in chronological order, using descriptive words to make their writing more interesting. 


In reading, the children will continue to develop their confidence in blending and word attack skills to improve their fluency and expression when reading aloud. 
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We


Science: This term we will be investigating forces and the effects they have on shapes and motions.                                            RME: This term we will be learning about Hinduism and the festival of Holi. We will also be developing our understanding of caring, sharing, fairness and love. Linking this to our novel study Matilda.            Expressive Arts- We will be creating and using puppets to retell events in Matilda through drama. We will also be learning about the work of Quentin Blake in art.








Numeracy:                                                                                           


P3 will be learning to identify compass points, giving them a better understanding of direction. 


P3 will be introduced to the concept of multiplication and division. They will use repeated addition to find out how many altogether and use strategies to share equally between a given number of groups.  


P3 will be developing their knowledge of money and will be learning to total amounts and find change within £1. 











 





How you can help at home… 


Spelling homework will be issued on a Monday. Children should complete one spelling activity per night. 


The children have also been issued with a Bug Club reading book to practise at home. Please ensure books are returned to class.


Spelling homework should be handed in on Friday. 








Health & Wellbeing:                                                  


This term our focus will be developing our understanding of our mental and emotional wellbeing and how to deal with certain feelings. 


Our PE days are Tuesdays and Thursdays. In PE this term we will be focussing on fitness and rebound games. Children can wear relaxed uniform on these days. Please ensure that all jewellery is removed before school on gym days. 











P3 Stay and Play dates this term are Friday 17th February and Friday 17th March. We look forward to seeing you in our class at 2pm until home time. 


Please 'Save the Date' for our National Numeracy Parent Workshop which is being held on Tuesday 21st Feb at 1.30 - all parents invited!


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can also keep up with our learning by following our Twitter page @NewarkP3_A. Many Thanks Mrs Stewart & Mrs McLennan.








